
From: Mary Schneider
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: Mary Schneider; Keith Notbohm
Subject: Bar/arcade at 720 Williamson
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 2:08:59 PM

Dear Jim
We are writing to urge the Alcohol License Review Board NOT to approve the request for an alcohol
license for the Bar/Arcade at 720 Williamson street.
We live on the 700 block of Jenifer street. We have owned our home for over 20 years and we
cherish our neighborhood.
We are extremely concerned about the parking situation since we park on the street and there are
very limited spaces. We are also concerned about late night noise in our residential neighborhood!
 I think the business plan is suspect and that the gaming is just an angle to get their alcohol
license approved and make money on alcohol.
What happens if the games are taken out or don’t work out for one reason or another? 
Another important issue is the lack of decent food. No grill at all? Not even bar food? Just pizza and
pretzels?  
We do not need a drinking establishment where the police have to come and straighten things out
at bar time. 
We don’t need this anywhere in the city, much less our neighborhood.  
Thank you for your attention to these points.  
-- 
Mary L. Schneider
Keith Notbohm


